

PARENTS OF PINNACLE • PINNACLE HIGH SCHOOL • 3535 E. MAYO BLVD. • PHOENIX, AZ • 85050

Dear Class of 2020 Parents and Students:

Congratulations on your upcoming graduation! We realize this is a hectic time for you, yet very soon, you will have time to relax, enjoy the summer, and take a well-deserved break before embarking on your post-graduate activities.

The Parents of Pinnacle committee has a wonderful scholarship opportunity for you. We are offering several \$500 scholarships this year to the Pinnacle Class of 2020 graduates. We encourage ALL graduates to apply. The below application outlines the requirements and deadline. In an effort to be fair to all participants, we ask that you please follow the instructions carefully. Failure to do so will result in your application being disqualified.

We hope that each one of you will consider applying. We wish you GOOD LUCK in your future endeavors and THANK YOU for making the parents of Pinnacle High School proud! If you have any questions or would like additional information, please feel free to contact Jen Mozilo by e-mail at jmozilo@cox.net.

	2020 Senior Scholarship Application
Applicant Name:	Student ID:
Address:	
Date:	

ESSAY FORMAT INSTRUCTIONS: Typed, double spaced, Times New Roman 12 Point Font, max 2 pages in length. Do not include any additional pages of information. Essays not following these instructions will be disqualified.

ESSAY TOPIC: If you could invite anyone to speak at your high school graduation who would it be and why?

Good luck and thank you for making the Parents of Pinnacle proud!

<u>ESSAY SUBMISSION DEADLINE:</u> Wednesday, March 25, 2020 (absolutely no extensions allowed) Please turn in your application and essay to Lisa Kent in the Counseling Department or via email scholarship2020@parentsofpinnacle.org (email must come from a pylearners email)

Scholarships will be presented at Senior Awards Night in May.